Teri Lehrke, WCPC, City Clerk
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse, Wisconsin 54601
Phone (608) 789-7510

Fax (608) 789-7552
www.cityoflacrosse.org

March 14, 2018

Via Certified Mail

Don M Millis Esq

Reinhart Boemner Van Deuren SC

PO Box 2018

Madison W1 53701-2018

Re:  Claim for Excessive Assessment —JJAWC LLC and JJAWC South LLC

Dear Attorney Millis:

At its meeting on March 8, 2018, the Common Council of the City of La Crosse considered the
claim of JJAWC LLC and JJAWC South LLC filed January 30, 2018, and denied it under
Resolution File #18-0187.

Enclosed is a copy of the resolution denying the claim.

Sincerely,

Teri Lehrke, WCPC
City Clerk

Enclosure

Cc:  Attorney Stephen F. Matty



